
From: JONATHAN MARK <jmark58@aol.com> 

Date: March 16, 2020 at 8:23:16 PM EDT 

To: Mayor <mayor@scarsdale.com> 

Cc: Dara Gruenberg <dara513@gmail.com> 

Subject: Village election postponement 

CAUTION: External sender. 

 

Mayor — On behalf of the community, many thanks for what must have been Herculean efforts 

to get to a common sense postponement of the election.  You really put the interests of residents 

first. 

 

So thank you for the work you and Donna and the staff did to safeguard residents under 

unprecedented circumstances. 

 

All our best, 

 

Jon Mark and Dara Gruenberg 

Co-Chairs, SCNPP 

 

 


